
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

November 2020 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

15th  – Frank 

26th – Gwen  

 

 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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November 2020 Entertainment 

 

No External Entertainment this month 

 

All other in house activities have been continuing more so than ever, such 

as: 

 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month… 

“Employee of the Month”  

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Kerry… 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

SENSORY 

ROOM 

 

 

 



Rosa’s Round Up 
As the weather has taken an Autumnal feel, we have been enjoying lots of cosy 

indoor games like scrabble and jigsaws as well as some Halloween themed art and 

word searches. 

 

The paintings in the sensory room has progressed big time and is looking fantastic 

– keep up the hard work Mel & Karli. 

 

This month we will be mostly concentrating on Bonfire Night and Remembrance 

Sunday doing lots of poppy art and some experimental firework inspired art. 

 

We have the Gazebo up outside of the home to continue our visiting due to the 

weather, to enable all to remain as dry as possible, with our Residents remaining in 

the lounge indoors, to keep them warm, dry and safe. We have purchased a mobile 

phone to enable phone calls during these window visits, as the Residents cannot 

always hear their loved ones through the window. The visits have been going 

extremely well and we thank each and every single one of you for your patience 

and kindness supporting new ideas where possible. We understand completely, 

how difficult this must be for you all, and our Residents here are our main priority 

ensuring of their safety, well-being and emotional requirements throughout this 

difficult period for all. 

 

Wishing for you all to remain safe. 

 

All the best Rosa xxx 

 


